# Inkpen Primary School

## **PSA Newsletter**

#### Thank you!

It's the end of the year and together with everyone at school, the PSA has raised a grand total of £2342.15!

That includes £111.8.16 from the fete, £311.60 from the recent Smarties Challenge and £159.50 from the ever popular cake sales during the summer term.

It's a great total and means that we're able to buy a new interactive white board for Pheasant class, plus support other smaller projects, like the water cooler, around the school.

#### **Sports Day**



There'll be cakes and cold drinks available at Sports Day to help keep all the supporters cool and in good spirits for cheering, as well as your chance to win £25 on our Winning Square game, so don't forget to bring some change with you.

We'll also be giving every child a free ice lolly to reward all their hard work on the playing fields.

### What would you like us to spend our funds on?

We'd love to know what you would like to see the PSA contributing funds to at school. Do you think we should be paying for additional school trips? Or more classroom equipment? Or maybe music or drama workshops? We'll be sending out a questionnaire early next term to see what you think but if you have any ideas before then, we'd love to hear from you.



Finally, if you have a few minutes to spare and fancy joining the PSA, please grab a current member or pass your details to Mrs Tillett.—There's probably a lot more wine and fun involved than you think...

Have a great summer break!

The Inkpen Primary PSA